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ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

TO:  GeorgiaFIRST Financials Users 

POSTED: May 14, 2019 

SUBJECT: PeopleSoft Financials Update 5.46 Successfully Applied to Production 

 
PeopleSoft Financials Update 5.46 was successfully applied to production (FPROD). 
These systems are now available: 

• GeorgiaFIRST PeopleSoft Financials production (FPROD) 
• PSQUEST 
• GeorgiaFIRST Marketplace 
• Expenses and ePro Self-Service Portal 

The system cache was cleared as part of the release process, so initial performance 
may be slower than normal the first time users use the application after Release 5.46. 
 
Clearing Browser Cache  
ITS recommends all users clear their Temporary Internet Files (browser cache) before 
logging back into the system. It is highly recommended that all users clear their browser 
cache often, especially after an update is applied to the Production database. Go to the 
GeorgiaFIRST Financials website for instructions on how to clear your cache. 
 
Release Notes 
To see Release Notes for Release 5.46, go to the GeorgiaFIRST website here. 

 
MORE INFORMATION AND SUPPORT:  For business impact issues, contact the ITS 
Helpdesk at helpdesk@usg.edu or 
https://www.usg.edu/customer_services/about_us/contact/. 
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https://www.usg.edu/customer_services/about_us/contact/

